
 

Welcome Back Everyone 

Dear Families, 

 

It was wonderful to welcome the children back into school this week! They have been getting to 

know their new teachers and we are all proud of their positive attitude as they have settled back 

into school life. Look out for photos of the great work they have already produced later in the 

newsletter. 

This week, we also had a new feature installed next to the school entrance. Any donations of 

clothing, shoes, books and soft furnishings are welcomed in our 'Star' red box which is next to 

the pedestrian gate. Money raised from the donations will help to support young children in the 

community.  

We are also excited to adapt our Science curriculum this academic year to include teaching the 

children about sustainability. The REAch2 Curriculum has been developed through work with 

many partners including The Natural History Museum, The Eden Project, Learning Through 

Landscapes, The Keep Britain Tidy Campaign and many more organisations. Our website will be 

updated to provide further information for all curriculum subjects over the next few weeks. 

This term, we are delighted to be able to offer fitness sessions for parents and carers in school, 

led by our new school coach Josh and using the Coach to Fitness programme. Please look out for 



further information coming out soon. Sessions will run on Monday mornings between 9:00 - 

9:45 am. We are also starting to plan for our after school programme for pupils so that they can 

explore their talents and interests beyond the school day. 

We would love to hear from any families who would volunteer to have a family photograph 

displayed as part of a new 'Our Community' display. We want to celebrate the fantastic diversity 

of our school community: everyone is different, everyone is equal, everyone is welcome! Please 

get in touch with Ms Lewis or Ms Chapman if you are interested in finding out more. 

 

Kind regards 

Christine Chapman 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

Have a wonderful weekend! 
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